
NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF EDEN 

CAUCUS 

MONDAY, JANUARY 21, 2025 

AT 6:30 PM 

 

 The Village of Eden Caucus will be held at the Village Office, in the Eden 

Community Center, 104 Pine Street, Eden, WI on Monday January 21, 2025, at 6:30 PM 

for the purpose of nominating candidates for village offices to be elected on  

April 2, 2025. 

  The Regular Monthly meeting of the Village Board will follow immediately after the 

Caucus. 

 Anyone interested or having questions regarding the open offices, please feel free 

to contact President Kevin Goebel or Clerk Kari Schlefke. 

 

Kari Schlefke 

 Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
VILLAGE OF EDEN 

MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 
January 21, 2025 

Immediately following Caucus 
@6:30PM 

VILLAGE OFFICE 
104 PINE STREET 
EDEN, WI  53019 
KARI SCHLEFKE 

CLERK/TREASURER 

 


